Dear Third Grade Families,

In addition to what our district has sent the Third Grade Team would like to recommend the
following ideas for at home instruction. Please remember this is a sensitive time for all so be
flexible but still provide a simple routine each and every day. This will help when we are back in

session.
For Reading:

e Have your child read each day!

e Talk about the reading.

e Write about it too!

e Read with your child or read to your child.

e |[f able, please get on LEXIA and have your child work independently on this. 15-25

minutes a day will help meet weekly requirements.

e | have also included a StoryWorks Magazine for your child’s reading enjoyment!

For Math:

Practice math facts by playing games or flashcards.

Have your child help you in the kitchen with measuring and other math concepts!

Talk about and review real life math situations with money and time. Have your child sort
and count your money.

Play some games like Monopoly, Checkers, Chess, or Clue. All of these incorporate
math and thinking skills.

If able, please get on IXL and have your child work on the recommended lessons. 15-25
minutes a day will help meet weekly requirements. Please check Remind for lesson
updates.

Thank you again for all of your help and understanding. We are here to help with any questions
or concerns you may have. Please check Remind daily for updates, as The Third Grade Team
will use this for communication. We ask that if you have any questions to please send individual
emails to the appropriate teacher. We will check email daily and often!

Ms. Rittinger: jennifer.rittinger@loganelm.org
Mrs. Ross: lyndi.ross@loganelm.org




